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Dear Name 
 
RE:  COVID-19 Winter Grant 2020 – Children who do not live in Walsall  
Property Reference 0000000000000 
 

I am writing to you to let you know about the Walsall Covid-19 Winter Grant Scheme which 

has been set up to provide children and families with a little extra financial support this 

winter, helping to ensure that no one goes hungry or without essential utilities.  

Our records indicate that you do not live in Walsall, but that you have a child or children 

who attend a Walsall school, and are in receipt of Free School Meals (due to you having a 

low household income).  It has come to light that some neighbouring authorities are not 

offering Winter Grant support to families whose children attend a school outside the area 

they live in.  For that reason, we have amended our Walsall scheme, to allow you to apply 

for support from the Walsall Winter Grant scheme if your child attends a school in Walsall, 

even if you live outside our area.  Please do not apply for assistance from the Walsall 

Winter Grant Scheme if your own local authority is providing you with help through their 

scheme or you are not on a low income.      

Walsall Council want to make the payment directly, via a bank transfer, into your bank 

account.  As we do not already have your bank account details, you will need to upload 

your bank details onto our secure portal https://www.grantapproval.co.uk/ using the 

following Code 111111 and the property reference shown above before any payments can 

be made.      

For more information on Walsall’s Covid Winter Grant Scheme and other support we have 

in place to help with a loss or reduction in earnings / income please go to 

www.walsall.gov.uk/covid-19_information/coronavirus_covid_-

_19_help_support_for_walsall_residents.  You can also find details here about how to 

make sure that your family benefits from this grant if you are overdrawn or you do not have 

a bank account.  If you do not have access to the internet you can call us on 0300 555 

2855 

16th December 2020 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.grantapproval.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CElise.Hopkins%40walsall.gov.uk%7C00d20ecd745f46a2690908d8983d7e56%7C5ddc79c77e69428fba3084b24a1ad994%7C0%7C0%7C637426737167599362%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qQrqJoADmKzIQFQFkNk8rW9pgucu%2BLqivNk9mOOQwUw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.walsall.gov.uk%2Fcovid-19_information%2Fcoronavirus_covid_-_19_help_support_for_walsall_residents&data=04%7C01%7CElise.Hopkins%40walsall.gov.uk%7C00d20ecd745f46a2690908d8983d7e56%7C5ddc79c77e69428fba3084b24a1ad994%7C0%7C0%7C637426737167609353%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=y3PrDXQBrWYujy5jmWflZDr0K%2BPOxSUnr8gUCielalo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.walsall.gov.uk%2Fcovid-19_information%2Fcoronavirus_covid_-_19_help_support_for_walsall_residents&data=04%7C01%7CElise.Hopkins%40walsall.gov.uk%7C00d20ecd745f46a2690908d8983d7e56%7C5ddc79c77e69428fba3084b24a1ad994%7C0%7C0%7C637426737167609353%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=y3PrDXQBrWYujy5jmWflZDr0K%2BPOxSUnr8gUCielalo%3D&reserved=0


 

Money Home Job, Walsall Council, The Civic Centre, Darwall Street, Walsall, WS1 1XU 

 

 

We hope that you have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year.    

Yours sincerely 

Elise Hopkins 

Interim Director of Customer Engagement 

Walsall Council 

 


